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Notice 
 
 

Discontinuation of Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) 
prequalification scheme 

and  

Non-Implementation of Mandatory Eligibility Criteria 
in future Request for Tender documents for Out of 

School Hours Care (OSHC) services 
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The Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) Pre-qualification Scheme (the Scheme) introduced by 
the Department of Education on 1 November 2016 is discontinued with immediate effect.  This 
decision was made after a review of the operation of the Scheme.  
 
The department considered replacing the Scheme with the mandatory eligibility criteria 
circulated for public consultation on 31 July 2017 through RFT ID DoEAMD-17-OSHC. The 
department has decided to not proceed to implement these mandatory criteria. 


